
Leonora Albertina van Holberg
House of Seven Mirrors

It has been a while since we last corresponded, and I hope those twelve months 
have been as prosperous for the Looking Glass as they have been for the House 
of Bourné. Interest in the six raiment has been extremely gratifying – and I think 
we must admit that without your aid things would have been very different.

With that in mind, I hope that you will enjoy the new design for the Prince's 
Raiment that we are debuting in Spring. It is the least we can do here at the 
House of Bourné to show our appreciation again for your support.

Furthermore, the House of Bourné has a proposition to make. You have access 
to many rich and influential individuals – Senators, Archmages, Cardinals, 
Generals, Bourse Seats and the like. Individuals who will never make it to 
Sarvos, and who may perhaps not realise that what they need most in their lives 
is a House of Bourné robe. We are very interested in finding someone at Anvil 
who can serve as an agent – effectively serving as a go-between. 

Assuming you are not interested yourselves – and we would welcome a closer 
association with the Looking Glass do not doubt it! - would you be in a position to
find someone who would fit the bill? Someone with a good reputation and 
excellent contacts, perhaps? A winged messenger to initiate contact would be 
sufficient to start negotiations. 

Obviously we would take payment in advance – we are not new to the garment 
trade! - but once work is completed our agent at Anvil would receive whatever 
robes were commissioned. We can commit to one of each of the six robes each 
season – provided the market is there.

Without being gauche, we would expect to provide a robe for 40Cr, but our 
agent on the field would be free to arrange whatever price they wished.

Enough talk of business for now – you have a Summit to attend after all.

I very much look forward to hearing from you,

Merchant-Prince Genia Bourné di Sarvos
House of Boruné
Sarvos


